
PSSC Minutes for Jan 30th, 2023 

Attendance:  Sadie Gagner, Jennifer Smith, Krista Kernighan, Darlene Thompson, 

Shane Borthwick, Wayne Spires (DEC), Mrs. Rudderham 

Regrets:  Holly Hannan, Jennifer Smith, Lindsay Thompson, Krista Campbell 

(Teacher Representative) and Shawn Draper, Cohen Draper (SRC) 

Secretary:  Jennifer Smith 

 

-  Reviewed meeting minutes from Nov 23rd, 2022 - approval of minutes by 

Sadie and seconded by Darlene 

 

- SRC – Cohen was unable to attend but Mrs. Rudderham provided brief update 

on student fees, ID cards being used, events including SIP items. 

- School Improvement Plan – “Road Map” for FMHS was discussed, copy has 

been provided to DEC. 

- Follow-up on previous SIP and teacher and wellness survey results reviewed by 

Mrs. Rudderham. 

- SIP 2022-2023 copy was provided and reviewed in detail 

- Discussion around potential improvements surrounding communication of 

both sports and events/cultural calendar – options such as Instagram, FB, 

posters etc as well as school website updates. 

- Mr. Spires provided brief update from DEC level, position for our region is up 

for new applicants and is expected to be filled in the coming weeks.  DEC has a 

new first nations member to provide increased diversity at the DEC level and 

valuable representation. 

- Discussion around upcoming events such as the art exhibit Van-Go, drama, 

journalism 

- Update on staffing changes provided 

- High School reform discussed and upcoming changes to credits to allow more 

electives and providing students the option to graduate in December in grade 

12 as well as providing Co-op work placements for credits. 

- PSSC budget of $1,300 reviewed and options such as bi-lingual signage, lobby 

furniture were discussed.  Student input was recommended before a decision. 



Meeting Adjourned at 8:00pm 

Next Meeting March 20th, 2023 at 630pm 


